
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   19 September 2012  
 
Dear Councillor 
 
HIGHWAYS PANEL 
 
A meeting of the Highways Panel will be held at the Uttlesford District Council Offices, 
London Road, Saffron Walden at 7.00 pm on Monday 24 September 2012.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
JOHN MITCHELL 
 
Chief Executive 
 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 
1 Apologies for absence and declarations of interest. 
 
2 Minutes of the meeting on 18 June 2012 (attached).  
  
3 Prioritisation of outstanding schemes (report attached). 
 
4  Update on approved schemes (report attached).  
 
5 Capital maintenance schemes (report attached). 
 
6 Jet patcher update. 
 
7 Traffic Regulation Orders. 
 
8 Cycle pedestrian route to Audley End Station - exhibition of options (report 

attached). 
 
9 Report on the Essex Highways resurfacing/road repair project. 
 
10 Report on the white lining programme.  
 
11 Gritting and snow clearance programme winter 2012/13 
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12  Highway Rangers update (report attached). 
 
13 Any other business. 
 
14  Any other business. 
 
  
To: Uttlesford District Council Members: Councillors M Foley, J Freeman, J Salmon 

and A Walters. 
Essex County Council Members:  Councillors S Barker, R Chambers, R Gooding, 
S Walsh.  

 
Also to: Councillor P Channer (Deputy Cabinet for Highways and Transportation, ECC) 

  Mr M Sullivan and Mr A Townsend (Parish Council representatives). 
 
 
Lead Officer: Andrew Taylor (01799) 510657 
Democratic Services Officer: Maggie Cox (01799) 510433 


